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This bill would directly impact both my business as a fly fishing outfitter as well fly 

fishing industry professionals who rely on the ability to purchase certain furs for tying 

flies. If this bill passes it will be putting hundreds of fly shop employees out of 

business and have a incredibly negative impact on fishing guides ability to lower their 

operating cost by tying their own flies with furs. I hope the people in salem take into 

consideration the negative impacts this bill would have and make amendments to the 

literature in the bill in order to allow us to continue pursuing our passion as fly tyers 

and fly anglers. Thank you for your time and consideration. 


